HILLSBORO COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #3

EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION, INC.
1311 VANDALIA ROAD
HILLSBORO, ILLINOIS 62049

October 15, 2022
Dear Friend,

On behalf of the Hillsboro Educational Foundation, I would like to thank you
for your past support of our organization. The Hillsboro Educational
Foundation was founded in 1996 with a two-fold approach for promoting
academic excellence in our schools. The first is through scholarships awarded
annuaily to our graduating seniors. During the past year, 72 scholarships
totaling $106,000.00 were presented through the Foundation.

The second approach is through the Wish List Program which helps teachers
purchase classroom supplies to assist in classroom instruction. Last year over
$34,000.00 in funding was made available to purchase equipment and
supplies for our classroom teachers. Because of the generosity and support
of donors just like you, the Foundation is able to continue to support our
seniors, teachers, and classrooms.

The 2022 Wish List and Donor form is enclosed. We ask you to consider
supporting our students and teachers again this year. Please complete the
form indicating where you would like your donation to be used. If you select
Wish List items, please list them in the space provided. The selected
item/items will be purchased upon receipt of your donation and given to the
requesting teachers for immediate use in their classroom. If you wish to
remain anonymous, please indicate this on the form.

We thank you in advance for your 2022 support. Checks should be mailed
with the completed form to the address at the bottom of the form. As always,
your gift is fully tax deductible and will benefit our district’s students,
teachers, and staff.

Sincerely,
ﬁBSD #3 Educational Foundation, Inc.
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Amy Patton, Chairman, 1991 HHS Alumni Gene White, Director, 1966 HHS Alummn:
Pamela Dawson, Vice Chairman Susan White, Director, 1968 HHS Alumni
Denise Kistner, Secretary, 1974 HHS Alumni Jason Miller, Director, 1993 HHS Alumni
Earl Meier, Treasurer Candi Ellington, Director, 1981 HHS Ailumni

Jackie Everett, Director, 1982 HHS Alumni



